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Lower Saucon Appoints Brian Bond as New Manager  
 
BETHLEHEM, Pa. – Lower Saucon Township has named former East Stroudsburg Borough 
Manager, Brian Bond, as its new manager. 
 
Bond has nearly a decade of experience as a municipal manager and has held more than a 
dozen different municipal positions, including director of public works, emergency operations 
director and police commissioner of the Stroud Area Regional Police Department. 
 
“We were impressed with his breadth of experience in local government and with his ability to 
overcome obstacles and get things done,” said Lower Saucon Township Council President 
Priscilla deLeon.  
 
Bond first served as manager in Stroudsburg Borough before taking over the position in East 
Stroudsburg in 2017. In 2023, he became manager of Washington Borough in New Jersey, 
where he currently serves. He starts his new role with Lower Saucon in the near future. 
 
Bond will oversee the day-to-day operations of Lower Saucon Township, collaborating with 
council members and community leaders, and spearheading initiatives to address the needs of 
the community.  
 
The Township hired Keystone Municipal Solutions in March to conduct the search for a new 
manager. Bond was selected from a pool of roughly a dozen candidates.  
 
“This was an important decision for the future of Lower Saucon,” deLeon said. “We knew we 
needed to be thoughtful and deliberate in our approach, and Keystone Municipal Solutions was 
the partner we needed to do it right.”  
 
 


